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Comments: I am not able quickly understand the nuances of the proposed changes to the current management

plan from a brief review of the documents; however my understanding is the amendment will provide for better

management of our old growth forests. I feel incredibly strongly that better management and stewardship of the

existing forests should be a priority, especially in light of the climate. Please strengthen management and

protection of what remains of our forests - the importance of our forests cannot not be underestimated. Thank

you for helping protect our critical forests as our well-being depends on them.


